AH Committee

From: Simon Hilbourne <simon@mantatrust.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:11 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Please Deny Lihau‘ula Development at Olowalu

To whom it may concern,
Please Deny Lihau’ula Development at Olowalu as it will threaten the manta population.

Regards
Simon

Simon Hilbourne
Digital Media & Communications Manager | Manta Trust
Research Officer - Oceanic Manta Rays | Maldives | Manta Trust
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